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From: foiadirect@townforms.com <foiadirect@townforms.com>
ent: 14 November 2023 09:21

Cc: bdufresne@cityofhaverhill.com <bdufresne@cityofhaverhill.com>; kwright@cityofhaverhill.com <kwright@cityofhaverhill.com>
Subject: Request# 2023-6392 : Response to your Request

CAUTION: This email originated from outside of the organization. Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender and know the content is safe.

Please click here to download your response document(s).

Please DO NOT reply to this email !! Please use the email address of the sender at bottom of this email, in order to communicate with the request management team.

Haverhill, MA
Public Record Request Number:2023-6392

Request Date: Monday, November 13, 2023 10:25:00 AM
Response Due Date: Tuesday, November 28, 2023

We have completed the work in reference to your request as referenced above. The response is given below.
Request Response
Good Afternoon

Attached is the only open permit for 34 John St . There are no known or open code violations at this time.
Bonnie

34 John Street has both Water and Sewer services. Beth-Water Dept.
Attachments

This response may or may not contain separate Response Documents to include specific response and data. In case such separate response documents exist, they are represented by attachments to this response email. Therefore, please
look for any attachments if they exist. Between Request Response and attachments, we believe you are receiving a comprehensive response to your request.

If you have any questions or comments, please do not hesitate to contact us at the following email address.
Thank you.

Bonnie Dufresne, Department RAO
Inspectional Services Department
Haverhill

4 Summer Street

Haverhill, MA 01830

Tel: (978)-374-2325

Email: bdufresne@cityofhaverhill.com



